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Respect, Responsibility Resilience                                                           24.4.20 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Well, that’s week 5 gone. This is definitely becoming the ‘new normal’.  

These are tricky times, but there is so much to be thankful for too. Some of my highlights 

this week have been :- seeing some of our children on my daily walk, watching Captain Tom 

achieve so much at the age of 100, and the beautiful sunny days. Enjoy the good things – 

there are many of them. 

This week we started our on-line learning with SeeSaw and Google Classroom. We have all 

been learning together, and I would like to say a huge thankyou to the teachers for all their 

hard work getting it up and running. A particular thank you to Mrs Newton for providing 

such excellent technical support.  

We are very grateful to you -  for all you are doing at home to make this work, and to make 

this such a positive experience for the children. We understand what a challenge this has 

been, and are very impressed with your perseverance and resilience! It has been a real joy 

to see the work the children are sending in – keep going! 

(If you are using Google Classroom, and have done work that you have printed out, or done 

in some other way, remember to click ‘turn in’ so the teacher knows that you have done it)  

 

I would like to say a huge thank you to all our families who are looking after their friends 

and neighbours. Every little kindness really matters. 

 

Keep safe, and take care of each other.  

 

Warmest wishes 

Anne Robertson                                                                   


